
2nd ANNOUNCEMENT

Meeting on atomistic modelling in Brno area - MAMBA

Dear colleagues,

we would like to announce a one-day meeting on atomistic modelling. The purpose of this event is to create
an opportunity for scientists working in the field of atomistic modelling in Brno to get together, exchange
their experience, discuss their research topics, current problems and challenges, etc. Visiting scientists and
colleagues working outside Brno are also welcome.

where: Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, Brno University of Technology, Technická 2896/2
when: 25th of May, 2023
how: send a registration e-mail to sestak@fme.vutbr.cz
how much: the event is free of charge

Instructions for participants:

➢ You can introduce your research to the audience via 15-25min presentation. The necessary equipment (PC 
with MS PowerPoint and Adobe Acrobat) will be ready.

➢ Your presentation can also include research of other people from your group.
➢ If you intend to make a presentation, please, send the tentative title to sestak@fme.vutbr.cz.
➢ The preferred format for your slides is 4:3 (according to the screen dimensions).
➢ The meeting room and the time schedule will be sent to all registered participants later.

The preliminary time schedule:

8:30 – 9:00   getting together
9:00 – 9:10   opening
9:10 – 10:30   presentations
10:30 – 10:50   coffee break
10:50 – 12:15   presentations
12:15 – 13:30   lunch break
13:30 – ???   presentations and a free discussion

Organizing team:
Ing. Petr Šesták, Ph.D. (main organizer, sestak@fme.vutbr.cz), prof. Miroslav Černý.
Institute of Physical Engineering at Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, Brno University of Technology.

The  meeting  is  organized  as  a  part  of  the  EHP project  no.  EHP-CZ-ICP-3-012  that  is  focused  on
strengthening  institutional  cooperation  between  Czech  and  Norwegian  universities  and  exchange  of
knowledge in atomistic simulations at both institutions.
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